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November Shut-offs: 

If your bill has a balance forward amount listed, 

your water may be up for shut off. Any account 

with an unpaid amount from the September 15th 

bill will be shut off on November 8th and 9th. Please 

make sure to get your payment to us by November 

7th to avoid shut-off and the non-payment fee. As a 

reminder, if your service has been shut off due to 

non-payment, you will need to contact us before 

Thursday, November 10th at 3:00 p.m. in order to 

have service restored for the weekend. Any calls 

received after this time, will be turned on the 

following Monday when we re-open. 

 
Holiday Happenings: 

November 1st: World Vegan Day 

November 4th: Check Your Blood Pressure Day 

November 5th: Pumpkin Destruction Day 

November 13th: World Kindness Day 

November 16th: Have a Party with Your Bear Day 

November 19th: Play Monopoly Day 

November 23rd: National Espresso Day 

November 29th: Square Dance Day 

All City of Mount Vernon Offices will be closed 

Friday, November 11th in observance of Veterans 

Day. We will reopen Monday, November 14th at 

8:00 a.m. Offices will also be closed Thursday and 

Friday, November 24th & 25th in observance of 

Thanksgiving. We will reopen Monday, November 

28th.  

Offices Closed: 

Lesser Known Holidays in 
November: 

Saturday, November 26th is Shop Small Saturday. 

Kick off your holiday shopping by visiting our 

downtown retailers for special deals, activities, and 

promotions from 11 a.m. to close. End the day with 

the annual Lighting of Public Square at 5 p.m. and 

then come back Sunday, November 27th for the 

Holiday Parade at 2 p.m.  

 

 

 

Leaf Pickup: 
The City of Mount Vernon will begin citywide leaf 

pickup on Monday, October 31, 2022. We will have 

three machines operating this season. The 

machines will pick up all of the main streets first, 

then proceed to the side streets and outlying areas. 

Crews will make two passes through the City; 

residents should rake leaves to the curb as soon as 

possible. We emphasize that leaves should be 

raked to the curb, but not out into the street. 

Raking leaves into the street results in clogged 

storm sewers. 
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